YOUR TEACH FOR INDIA FELLOWSHIP OFFER LETTER

Dear Akriti Kumari,

We are delighted to offer you the role of a Fellow in the 2024 cohort of the Teach For India Fellowship. Please
accept my personal congratulations.

At Teach For India, we are committed to the idea that a reimagined education can contribute towards
transforming our nation. For all children to receive an equitable and excellent education, we need a movement
of leaders like you to advocate for educational and systemic reform. We believe that you have the conviction,
skillsets and resilience to take up the challenge of leading a classroom of India's highest need children. We
also believe that you stand to transform and bring out your best self through the leadership development
journey we offer.

Upon the successful completion of the Fellowship in April 2026, you will become a part of our growing network
of 5,300+ Alumni spread across India and the world, driving change in the education and development sectors
and beyond.

We are delighted to let you know that your placement city is Mumbai. To accept the offer, sign into your
dashboard, read the commitment form and submit your confirmation. The deadline to send in your
confirmation is Tuesday, 30th April 2024.

We understand that the decision to join the Teach For India Fellowship is an important and challenging one.
Know that we are here to support you to make an informed choice. Our team will reach out to you shortly.
Additionally, you can write to us at fellowship2024@teachforindia.org.

Once again, | extend my heartfelt congratulations and welcome you to the Teach For India network.

Wishing you the best,
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Shaheen Mistri

Founder and CEO
Teach For India



